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Ammonites Brachiopods Crinoids Trilobites 

Dear Parents 

 

We hope you have all had a Happy and Healthy      

Christmas and New Year! 

 

It’s been a wonderful start to the Spring Term, the  

children have come back to school with such a positive 

attitude! 

They have tried so hard with their activities! 

We hope they keep up the hard work. 

 

Mrs Lockley is yet again asking for help with resources. 

Does anyone have any Songbird Early Readers that they 

no longer use? If so could we have them! We would be 

extremely grateful for your help. 

 

Covid-19 Guidance 

Please see current Government Covid-19 guidance for 

parents and carers of school-age children here.  

 

 

Keep warm this weekend, maybe we’ll have snow! 

 

Brockton Staff 

2021 - 2022 Term Dates 

 
 

Wednesday 6th February 
Dance Festival 

 
Friday 18th February 

PD Day 
 

Monday 21st—Friday 25th February 
Half Term 

 
3rd March 

World Book Day 
 

Monday 11th - Friday 22nd April 

Easter Holidays 

 

Stars of the Week  

Week  1 

Class 1 

Tilly Kennils 

Tommy Kattenhorn 

Class 2 

Oliver Hayward 

Edith Hinton 

Class 3 

Dan Taylor 

Seth Allsop 

Class 1 
Class 1 have been amazing this week! So extremely sensible 
and hard working! Miss Martin and myself have had a lovely 

start to the Spring term! Our topic this term is Transport and 
Toys and we can’t wait to get started. The children have  writ-
ten about their Christmas holidays (which was their   favourite 
part or present). They are trying so hard with their spelling and 
handwriting. In maths we have been looking at numbers. We 
have counted, ordered, written and found 1 more than given 

numbers. The children have been listening to, copying and cre-
ating a beat in music. They have used body percussion and the 

musical instruments. Keep up the hard work! 

Class 2 

Welcome back Class 2. We have had a lovely few days. In liter-
acy we have looked at conjunctions and what their purpose is 
in a sentence. In maths we have looked at negative numbers 
and read the scales on thermometers. In P.E Mrs  Dillon has 
requested that the children bring in their school uniform to 

change into after P.E. They will be getting a bit muddy carrying 
out their Tag Rugby activities. Also, could the children please 
bring in their reading books and reading records every day. 

Thank you. 

Class 3  
The children have been fantastic this week. Mrs Barker and Mrs 

Parry (the supply teachers) have both commented on how 
beautifully behaved the children have been. The children have 
been looking at poetry and creating reviews. They have learnt 
about Alexander Flemming and penicillin. They have also found 
out about a lady called Mary Anning who found the first fossils 
in Dorset. They have looked at the Galapagos Islands and how 
the animals evolved to live successfully in their habitat. They 

have also created ammonite art. A busy few days! 

1768 950 1564 1190 

Teaching Assistant Awards 

 Mrs Williams    Mrs Wright    Miss Martin    Charlotte     

   Leon Hallmann      Scarlett Pullen-Lockley    Bradan Conmy           Beatrix Rymer 
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